
Universal healthcare system hampered by fund shortage  

During a heated meeting with the Parliamentary Budget Committee, the health minister 
complained about the insufficient funds allocated to the universal healthcare system. The health 
ministry needs a budget of EGP 96 billion, but the finance ministry only allocated EGP 63 billion, 
she pointed out, noting that the remaining EGP 33 billion are needed to upgrade hospitals and 
implement the universal healthcare system.  

 


